
 

 

24th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our ongoing efforts to teach our children the importance of kindness, compassion, and 
community service, we are organising for food donations to support St Nicholas Food Bank. This is 
an important opportunity for our school community to make a positive impact by helping families in 
need here in Codsall and Bilbrook. 

The demand for food donations is greater than ever, and the St Nicholas Food Bank is working hard 
to support those who are struggling. 

We are kindly asking for your support in donating non-perishable food and items such as: 

Cereal Soup Bin bags 
Porridge Hotdogs Cleaning spray 

Pasta Ravioli Washing up liquid 
Spaghetti Macaroni cheese Washing up sponges 
Noodles Tuna Washing powder 

Rice Beef stew Fabric conditioner 
Microwave rice Chilli Con Carne Shower gel 

Pasta and Sauce Jelly Soap 
Cup a soups Custard Toothbrushes 

Jars of cooking sauces Ketchup Toothpaste 
Baked beans Mayonnaise Deodorant 

Spaghetti hoops Vinegar Sanitary products 
Chopped tomatoes Gravy Sponges 

  Shampoo/Conditioner 
  Toilet rolls 
   

Please, if you can, send items with your child to school or drop them off at our school reception. 

The donations need to be made by Friday 15th November 2024. 

We sincerely appreciate your generosity and support, and together, we can make a significant 
difference in the lives of families within our community. 

Kind Regards, 

C. Mayer 

Charlotte Mayer 
Head of Year 7 


